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                          Serving the Needs of Agricultural Education and FFA in Iowa.


Iowa FFA Alumni Association Resolution & Bylaws 
Committee Meeting Minutes - 2 March 2006 

Flying J Truckstop – Boondocks, Iowa

Order called: 4:25 pm

Committee Members Present: Dan Classen (Chair), Milt Luckstead Sr., and Roger Schonhorst
Additional Board of Directors Present: Joshua C. Remington
1.  Board of Directors Secretary

-Informal discussion based on the need for a Board Secretary in title

Duties:

· Serve as the third member on the Executive Committee

· Assist the Executive Director with annual conference minutes


Recommendation

· The Board Secretary should be appointed each year, from one of the two At-Large representatives serving in their second year.

2.  FFA Alumni Board of Directors Term Limits

- Informally discussed based on basis of need for a term limit.  

Recommendation

· Discuss with the entire board the pros & cons of term-limits, seek direction and reconvene to discuss in greater detail at a later date.

3. Current State or Chapter FFA Officers on the Alumni Board of Directors

-It has been brought to the attention of the committee that a few affiliates question the ability of current State or Chapter Officers to serve on the Iowa FFA Alumni Board of Directors.  It was decided that all actions taken needed to be discussed in detail with the entire Board before progressing. 
4. President-Elect

Voting- It has been brought to the attention of the committee that an organization such as ours should elect the president-elect from the membership, rather then from the Board.  
Recommendation

· Write a resolution reflecting this change and bring it to the Board of Directors for approval & continue on to the Membership at the Annual Meeting.

4. President-Elect (Continued)

President-Elect vs. President Elect & Representative- It has been brought to the attention of the committee that we should consider removing the duties of At-Large or District Representative from those of the President-Elect.  This change would reflect those of the National Council and would allow the President-Elect to take a focused role on preparing to assume the duties of President.  Currently they are required to do these duties and fulfill the duties of District or At-Large Representative.
Recommendation

· Write a resolution reflecting this change and bring it to the Board of Directors for approval & continue on to the Membership at the Annual Meeting.
Meeting Adjourned 6:10 pm

Respectfully,

Joshua C. Remington
Joshua C. Remington   ● 2747 Echo Hill Rd. Marion, Iowa 52302   ●   (319) 360-1605   ●   ffa4me_2000@yahoo.com
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